
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mike Kehl [mailto:kehlmichael@charter.net] 
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2009 5:59 AM 
To: Stroick, Jule 
Subject: Midvale Heights Plan 
 
Dear Common Counsel Members, 
 
I am in favor of the proposed Midvale Heights Neighborhood plan that is 
before you. 
 
Appreciate your work, 
Michael E Kehl 
622 Piper Dr. 
Madison, WI 53711 

 


